
 
Birkebeiner Nordic Ski Club 

Social Report – 2021 
 

The only social event held in 2020 was (a COVID safe) end of season BBQ.  This was held on 
Saturday 28th November with over 40 members bringing their own food and making the most of 
the opportunity to catch up at the picnic area by the lake.  Social events will be reinstated this 
year so stay tuned for details. 
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